
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Thursday 12th January 2023 
 

 
 
Dear Residents of Zig Zag Road 
 
PROPOSED ROAD CLOSURE 
 
This letter is to let you know that a road closure will soon be carried out at the following location(s): 
 
Zig Zag Road 
 
The reason for the road closure is for a film crew, and the work is being done for filming. 
 
The expected hours and dates of closure will be from Thursday 19th January form 9am to 9pm, with 
alternative days between 20/01/23 to 31/01/23. 
 
During this road closure some problems may be experienced such as residential access, and the 
following parking restrictions will apply: 
 
No parking on the side of the road 
 
The road closure will apply to all vehicle traffic except for emergency service vehicles.  
 
We sincerely regret any inconvenience that may be caused by this work.  If you have a problem or any 
queries, please contact us on the telephone number below: 
 
Contractor:  Men at Work 
Phone:  0800MENATWORK 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

J.Talbot 
 
Jared Talbot 
South Island Estimator 


